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April 21, 1975 

  

Quinlan J, Shea, Jr., Fag., Chief, re 
Freedom of Information Appeals Unit _ a 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General ee 
Washington, D ~C, 20530   
Dear Mr. Shea: 

os Many thanks for your letter of April 16, 1975; my delay in answer 
a is because of being away in consultation with some atomic physicists ©. 

regarding the interpctation of the neutron activation data generated «= _—§_.. 
_ by Mr. Gallager on the artifacts from the assassination of the late 
President John F. Kennedy. : 

  
As you can see from the enclosure I have sent Mr. Bresson my 
personal check in the exact amount of $42.60 to cover costs of search — 
and Xeroxing as advised by Chief Kelley on April 15, and have requested 
Mr Bresson to return the one hundred dollars ($100.00) advanced by =| 
Western Union wire a few days earlier. I had by error addressed Mr. 
Bresson at the Justice Department. ae ee, . 

    

    

    

   
   

There remains my sixth request sent by Western Union Telegraph from 
Chacago and received by Mr. Kelley two days prior to my letter request 
for the other five items. It reads: 

"Asvise emount of metal removed from each exhibit for chemical 
and or neutron activation analysis and amount of each remaining 
and perrait me to submit any remaining to neutron ee 
analysis Jone 

ae eh ei’ ye 

pe Te BE a John Nichols, M, D.. 

cc: Claheace Kelley, Esq., ©. ve 
; Mr. Bredson, Esq. ye a ° 
_ Bnclosures $e : ae wr    

   


